From: Kim Kobza

To: SellsHarry; ArnoldMichelle
Subject: Thank you
Date: Thursday, October 19, 2017 12:20:11 PM

Harry, Michelle,
Thank you so much for your time yesterday. Again, if | can be of help please feel free to reach out.

It is refreshing to understand how far Collier County has progressed in neighborhood and community

planning.

Thx! K.

Kim Patrick Kobza

239.595.4182 (c)
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